
   

 

  September 11, 2023 

 

ODWHRA Officials’ Dress Code 
 

Intent 

We, as on-ice officials, must command the respect of all 

participants in the game. When we enter the arena most parents 

and coaches see us and recognize us as the officials. When we 

walk in dressed professionally, we begin to earn their respect.  

Conversely, if we enter the arena in tattered clothing or present 

ourselves in an otherwise unprofessional manner, we lose their 

respect quickly. 

The intent of this policy is to provide guidance to officials as to 

what clothing is deemed to be acceptable attire without being 

overly restrictive. Following this dress code will serve to 

demonstrate your respect for the game, the players, the coaches 

and your fellow officials. It will also help you to earn their respect 

from the moment you arrive at the arena. 

 

Dress Code 

• No Jeans 

• No Leggings  

• No Track Pants  

• No Ball Caps 

• Absolutely No Team Names or Logos including: 

o professional teams 

o hockey association executive attire  

o etc. 

 


